Office of
THE DIRECTOR

" THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
LAWRENCE

CORBIN HALL

Dec, 15, 1945

Y, ¥, C* allen
KRobinson Gymnasiunp
University of nansas
Lawrence, nansas

Dear wmr, Allen:

Thank you very much for logning the benches
to Corbin nell for thelr Christmas Revels,

I regret thet it wee not possible to return
them as promptly ae you recuested, but FEdger sprained
hie back 1lifting them and waeg unshble to return them
thigs morning. ©Since the Buildinges and Grounds office
could give me no zgsursnce of when thev could return
them, called the Lawrence Trangfer Co, 1 trust
they arrived in good condition snd not too late for
your classes,

Very truly vours,

kvelyn ¥, Clesssaen
Sociel Directop,
Corbin Hall

£o5C: BM



